
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Family, Friends, and Musical Supporters, 

Highlands High School Parents and Students are requesting your help sponsoring the musical production 
of Footloose the Musical to be presented at Highlands on March 21, 22, and 23, 2025.  Footloose will 
mark celebrating 38 consecutive years of Highlands Musical Productions.   

We are very excited to showcase such an enormous production that spotlights many talented students in 
our district.  It is only with your help that we will be able to present this legendary musical production.  
Any donations must be submitted by March 10, 2025 in order to be printed in this year’s program.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Musical Director Mr. Michael Zeiler at 724-226-2400 ext 4171 or 
at mzeiler@goldenrams.com.  Any amount of sponsorship is greatly appreciated and will be 
acknowledged in the program.  May we suggest one of the categories below? 

Bronze Star - Musical Donor = $30 

Silver Star - Musical Donor = $60     

Gold Star - Musical Donor = $100 

Platinum Star - Musical Donor = $150+                                                              

(Golden Ram Shining Stars will receive a reserved 2.5 X 3.5 inch rectangular advertising block in the program.)   

Golden Shining Star = Musical Donor = $300+                                                       

(Golden Ram Shining Stars will receive a reserved 4.5 x 7.5 inch half page advertising block in the program.)  

Golden Legacy Star = Musical Donor = $500+                                                       

(Golden Ram Shining Stars will receive a reserved 7.5 x 9.5 inch full page advertising block in the program.)  

                                                                                                                                                                      
Checks can be made payable to “HHS Musical Productions.” 

Donations can be mailed to:                                                                                                                         
Highlands High School, 1500 Pacific Avenue, Natrona Heights, PA  15065                                            

Attn: Mr. Michael Zeiler                                                                                                                                        

Thank you in advance for your help and cooperation with our fundraising efforts. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Highlands High School Musical Production Staff, Cast, and Crew 

mailto:mzeiler@goldenrams.com

